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As a long term resident of Scugog township, I am very concerned about the path of future development. The
wetlands between Canterbury Commons and Castle Harbour is land sensitive to the health of the lake and the
wildlife that resides there.

Building residences for 600 people on a wetland is not considering the long term effect on the lake or the
community.

Fast tracking the MZO does not allow the community or various groups concerned with the health of our lake an
opportunity to view environmental assessments prior to construction of this project.

PLEASE DO NOT LET THE DEVELOPER PROCEED WITHOUT PROPER DUE DILIGENCE!

Wendy Haight-STRICKERT
Sent from my iPad





